

MEMORANDUM

Date:

January 2, 2015

To:

Joel Peralto, Chair

Academic Senate

From:

Joni Onishi York & Onahi Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs

Subject:

Fast Track of Course Outlines

In order to expedite the certification of courses for General Education and to provide the students with a reasonable list of GE offerings by Fall 2013 (later extended to Fall 2014), the fast-track route for course outline was implemented as a pilot.

Memorandum dated November 10, 2012 addressed to Helen Nishimoto, Chair of Academic Senate to request endorsement of Fast Track of Course Outlines. Memorandum dated December 19, 2013 addressed to Helen Nishimoto, Chair of Academic Senate, to request endorsement of Expansion of Fast Track.

The memorandum dated December 19, 2013 noted Fast Track to be a pilot project for one year. As of December 31, 2014, there still lacks a reasonable list of GE offerings for Fall 2015. Thus, I am extending this Fast Track pilot project until the end of Spring 2015 (May 31, 2015).

In the meantime, I recommend the Educational Policy Committee (EPC) determine the fate of Fast Track.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Mahalo.

cc: J. Hamasaki, C. Manaseri, D. Salvador, R. Kalauli, M. Wong, S. Moran, V. Murakami, C. Naguwa, T. Nahm-Mijo, J. Schumaker, J. Tanabe, R. Yamane

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution